
 Welcome to our Summer Careers Newsletter! 

CAREERSSUMMER 2022

KEN STIMPSON COMMUNITY SCHOOL

1

CATCH US ON

In July, Year 9 students were involved in the Royal 
Institute of Chartered Surveyors (RICS) Inspire 
Workshops! Students worked in small teams and 
completed project-based tasks and challenges designed 
to provide a “taster” of the numerous 
careers within the industry. These tasks 
reflected various aspects of surveying 
and project management and the skills 
needed. All teams then pitched their ideas 
to the presenters. Well Done Year 9!

RICS INSPIRE WORKSHOPS

A small number of Year 11 students have visited 
Peterborough College to ease their transition ready 
for September! We had a guided tour of the college 
and students were able 
to meet and chat with 
the teachers. It was 
good to see some of our 
students who started 
last year doing so well 
in their courses!

ON TO COLLEGE!

WHAT SKILLS
DO YOU NEED

TO SUCCEED?

TO FIND OUT
CHECK OUT

SKILLSBUILDER.ORG
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JOB OF THE MONTH

To find out more visit
MYPATHCAREERSUK.COM

GEOSCIENTIST

We were really grateful to have a number 
of external professionals in school in June 
who conducted Mock Interviews with some 
of our Year 10s. This was a really beneficial 
experience for our students and they 
came away with some great constructive 
feedback which we hope they will use in 
the future!

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations 
were not only important for Her Majesty, 
but also a festive occasion for our students 
in Year 10, and members of the local 
community! This was the first community 
event to be held in school since the 
pandemic. Local residents were able to 
enjoy entertainment and afternoon tea. 
A massive thank you to all students who 
did a fantastic job! We look forward 
to organising more events in the new 
academic year!

JOB
INTERVIEW 
TRYOUTS!

PLATINUM
Afternoon
Tea
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UPCOMING DATES:
5th October, 5:30-7:30pm
Stamford College
open evening

13th October, 6-8pm
Peterborough College
open evening

In June our students were given the task of 
solving real-world problems by speaking with 
employees at Topolytics and using cutting-
edge data visualising tools!

Between 20th and 24th June some of 
our students took part in the Tall Ships 
Challenge. They enjoyed swimming and 

learned the basics of 
sailing, such as raising 
and lowering the sails 
and various knots 
required to secure 
the boat as they 
travelled throughout 
the English Channel. 
This was a once-in-a-
lifetime experience 
that will remain with 
the students forever!

TA
S H I P S

PROBLEM
SOLVING!

HAVE 
A

GREAT
SUMMER!


